2-SPIRTTED PEOPILE OF
THE 1 NATIONS

Board of Directors of 2 Spirited People of the 15! Nations announces
appointment of new Executive Director

The Board of Directors of 2 Spirited People of the 1 Nations is pleased to announce the appointment
of Kerrigan Beaver- Johnson as Executive Director. She will start on July 16th, 2017.

Kerrigan is a 2-Spirited Anishinaabe-kwe from Alderville First Nations with 20 years working with
Aboriginal people, organizations and communities.

Kerrigan is a very seasoned leader with exceptional program planning, coordination, financial
management, community development and public relation skills.

She was the Aboriginal Program Coordinator (2016) & Women’s Community Program Coordinator
(2015) & more recently she was Treatment Access Coordinator with the Prisoner’s HIV/AIDS Support
Action Network (PASAN). In the past, she has worked with both Women’s College Research Institute
and Mc Master University as a Research Assistant.

“We're very excited to have Kerrigan to join the team and to lead 2 Spirited People of the 1% Nations
through its next phases,” said Board Chair Monica Forrester. "She brings lots of experience, skills and
passions that are an exact fit with 2 Spirited People of the 1% Nations needs."

“I’'m very excited and honoured to have the opportunity to work with the 2 Spirited People of the 1
Nations staff, Board, clients and supporters,” Kerrigan said.

145 Front Street East, Suite 105, Toronto, Ontario M5A 1E3 (416) 944-9300 FAX — (416) 944-8381
Charitable Business Number: 88675-2146-RR 0001



